
 

Greetings Families!   

Weeks of June 29TH – July 10th     

Hello!  

On Monday 6/29 for our in-school field trip we had a STEM 
program come in from Challenge Island. We learned about 
Poseidon, the Greek God of the sea. Students were divided 
into teams to build a ship. They all loved being part of their 
group and working together.  

.  

Each ship had 3 trial runs to go through before the final test. 
Teams were able to find out what worked best for their ships 
to win the race. 

 
 

For Fourth of July weekend! we did a bingo game with all the 
other children! Everyone won a prize and they were all super 
excited to show off their glow in the dark toys. We took them 
down to the toddler room and closed the curtains to get this 
cool shot. 

 
 

 

We’ve had to make a few adjustments this week 7/6, 
with not having outside vendors coming to keep our 
students safe and healthy. 

We’ve played some mind tease games, worked on art 
projects and had our own music class. 

 

We’re looking forward to another fun and exciting week 
ahead. 

Mrs. Smith & Ms. Bushman 

 

 


